
From: gordon kappel < >  
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 8:11 AM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Reference #PLRZ20240003 

 

I support Lief palmberg's rezoning application of his property located at 832 Galiano way, 

currently R2 to Site specific. His current business as well as his plans moving forward in his 

application fit well with the islands needs both as a much needed excavation and trucking 

business as are his plan to mill the wood that come from those activities to help supply our local 

builder's needs. For myself, access for emergency vehicles such as ambulance and fire trucks as 

well as having enough water for not only his business consumption and possible firefighting 

needs on site are the most important consideration in supporting him and as explained seem 

beyond adequate.I also support his idea of the cidery as local business could create much needed 

local jobs.. 

 

    Sincerely Galiano resident 

          Gordon kappel 

       ,Galiano island 

 


